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Charleston County Opens Application Process for STATE Accommodations Tax 
Funding 
 
Charleston County Government is now accepting applications for distribution of approximately $325,000 to non-profit, 
501(c) organizations and foundations that maintain tourism-related facilities in Charleston County. Eligible projects include 
renovations and maintenance to these facilities. 
 
The Fiscal Year 2024 application for STATE Accommodations Tax funding is due to the Charleston County budget 
department by 5 p.m. on Friday, October 6, 2023. To obtain an application, please visit 
www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/budget.  
 
The applications are reviewed and ranked by the State Accommodations Tax Committee according to criteria approved by 
County Council. The overall funding and allocation amounts are subject to approval by County Council in October 2023. 
State Accommodations Tax awards are eligible for costs incurred between July 1, 2023 and June 30, 2024. 
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In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours 

 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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